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REPORT 2 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Traffic Safety Council presents its second report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

TSC-0009-2021 
That the deputation from Camille McKay, Manager, Parking Enforcement regarding Parking 
Enforcement Update be received. 
(TSC-0009-2021) 

 

TSC-0010-2021 
1. That Transportation and Works be requested to review the signage on Rosemary Drive 

for the students attending St. Martin Secondary School and Hawthorn Public School. 
2. That the Peel District School Board be requested to review the feasibility of installing a 

kiss and ride layout at Hawthorn Public School. 
(TSC-0010-2021) 

(Ward 7) 

 

TSC-0011-2021 
1. That Traffic Safety Council be requested to re-inspect the intersection of Windfield 

Terrace and Westbourne Terrace at The Heritage Hills Park Path for the students 
attending Huntington Ridge Public School once St. Matthew Catholic Elementary School 
returns to in-class learning. 

2. That Transportation and Works be requested to review the feasibility of installing a 
landing pad on the south side of Winfield Terrace to align with the sidewalk on the west 
side of Westbourne Terrance for the students attending Huntington Ridge Public School. 

3. That Transportation and Works be requested to review the feasibility of painting zebra 

markings on all three legs of the intersection of Windfield Terrace and Westbourne 

Terrace for the students attending Huntington Ridge Public School. 

(TSC-0011-2021) 

(Ward 4) 
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TSC-0012-2021 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard at the 
intersection of Mississauga Valley Boulevard and Cliff Road North for the students 
attending Metropolitan Andrei Catholic Elementary School. 

2. That Transportation and Works be requested to paint zebra markings on all three legs of 
the intersection of Mississauga Valley Boulevard and Cliff Road North for the students 
attending Metropolitan Andrei Catholic Elementary School. 

3. That Transportation and Works be requested to review the signage in the school area for 
the students attending Metropolitan Andrei Catholic Elementary School. 

4. That Traffic Safety Council be requested to schedule a follow-up site inspection at the 
intersection of Mississauga Valley Boulevard and Cliff Road North for the students 
attending Metropolitan Andrei Catholic Elementary School post COVID-19 when schools 
are fully back to in-class learning for all students and once the intersection zebra 
markings are in place. 

5. That the Principal of Metropolitan Andrei Catholic Elementary School be requested to 

remind parents and students to cross Mississauga Valley Boulevard with the crossing 

guard in front of the school. 

(TSC-0012-2021) 

(Ward 4) 

 

TSC-0013-2021 
That the Site Inspection Statistics Report for March 2021 be received for information. 

(TSC-0013-2021) 

 

TSC-0014-2021 
1. That the resignation email dated March 10, 2021, from Colin Tyler, Citizen Member, 

Traffic Safety Council be received. 
2. That due to the resignation of Colin Tyler, Citizen Member a vacancy exists on the 

Traffic Safety Council, and that the City Clerk be directed to fill the vacancy in 

accordance with the Corporate Policy #02-01-01 on Citizen Appointments to 

Committees, Boards and Authorities. 

(TSC-0014-2021) 

 

TSC-0015-2021 

1. That the verbal update from Louise Goegan, Citizen Member and associated 

presentations from Christopher Tham, Communications Advisor and Alex Lo-Basso, 

Graphic Designer regarding the Let's Move Mississauga Campaign be received. 

2. That the Communications Plan for the Let's Move Mississauga Campaign as outlined in 
the presentation by Christopher Tham, Communications Advisor, be approved. 

3. That the Graphic Design Plan for the Let's Move Mississauga Campaign as outlined in 

the presentation by Alex Lo-Basso, Graphic Designer, be approved. 

(TSC-0015-2021) 
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TSC-0016-2021 

That the Parking Enforcement in School Zone Report for February 2021 be received for 

information. 

(TSC-0016-2021) 

 

 

 


